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Abstract

A consultation was held with academics, NGOs and governments to build on the results of a
consultation of the Ottawa Group with the North Atlantic Treaty Organisation (NATO) regarding
the upcoming United Nations 2001 Conference on the Illicit Trade in Small Arms and Light
Weapons in All Its Aspects. Participants reviewed the nature of the problem from a variety of
perspectives, including: South Africa, Latin America, East Africa as well as from the
perspectives of disarmament, policing, health and gender.Government representatives
summarized the status of DFAIT initiatives to date as well as the status of the UN Convention on
Transnational Organized Crime. Finally, representatives of various NGO’s including the -
International Action Network on Small Arms (IANSA) discussed preparations for the conference

and the next steps in the process.



